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Dear Sir/Madam,

I am not a member of the HCA, but I am concerned for my business and support the views
presented by the NSW Hire Car Association in their formal submission.

HC Number  
Thank You For Your Business. 

Kind Regards,
Parminder Singh Bedi 
Luxury Limo & Cab Service
Email:- 
Mob:-   




